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September 22, 2023 
 

First Presbyterian Weekday School 
116 South Loudoun Street, Winchester, VA 22601 

Director:  Sarah Keefauver                 Lead Teacher:  Heather Watkins 
 

Dear Weekday School Families, 

We had another wonderful week here at the Weekday School!  

In STEM, students experimented with exploding apples. And in 
music students played new instruments! Our toddlers were 
treated to new wagons and have enjoyed their daily walks on 
the walking mall in style! Our classes practiced how to be safe 
during an exit drill and some enjoyed walks on the mall during 
the beautiful fall days we are having! 

If you have not yet seen, we have signs-ups for our Donuts with 
Grownups (special adult) outside of each classroom. Sign up for 
one day next week to enjoy a donut at drop off!  

                                Wishing you well, Ms. Sarah and Ms. Heather 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Desk of Rev. Amanda Maguire Thomas 
Associate Pastor 

 

Hello families! All women are welcome and invited to FPC's women's 
faith study group. This group meets every Wednesday at 9:30AM for 

discussions, prayer, and fellowship. The group is currently reading "Holy 
Envy: Finding God in the Faith of Others," by Barbara Brown Taylor. If 

you'd like more information, please email Pastor Amanda 
(amanda@fpcwinc.org) 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
September 28 and 29 
Donuts with Grownups 
 

October 4 
NOON DISMISSAL – 
Teacher Planning and 
Professional Development  
 
October 5 
OWLS Field Trip 
 
October 18 
LIONS, HONEYBEES, 
DOLPHINS Field Trip  
 
October 19 
Lunch Bunch  
 

October 23 
NO SCHOOL 
 
Please connect with us 

on PLAYGROUND!  
Make sure emails, phone 

numbers and pick up 
information is update to date 

and accurate. We use 
PLAYGROUND for attendance 
and connecting with you daily.  

 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDER 

Allergy Free and Nut Free 
Classrooms 

 
Please make sure your child is 

washing their hands before entering 
the classroom in the morning. We 

want to make sure all our children are 
safe!  

 

The absolute last day to turn in Health Forms 
and Immunization records is  

September 29th 

 

Our FIRST LUNCH BUNCH will Thurs, October 19th!  

We are looking for community or family 
sponsors to cover the cost of lunch bunch 

that day! Contact us if you are interested in 
sponsoring a lunch bunch 

 


